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North American Energy Standards Board

1415 Louisiana, Suite 3460, Houston, Texas 77002

Phone:  (713) 356-0060, Fax:  (713) 356-0067, E-mail: naesb@naesb.org


Home Page: www.naesb.org

via email and posting

TO:
NAESB Wholesale Electric Quadrant (WEQ) Members, NAESB Electric Industry Registry Users, and Interested Industry Participants
FROM:
Caroline Trum, Director of Wholesale Electric Activities
RE:
NAESB Electric Industry Registry Update Announcement
DATE:

September 25, 2024
Dear WEQ Members and NAESB EIR Users,
As previously announced, this evening, an update to the NAESB Electric Industry Registry (EIR) will be released as part of the continuous efforts by NAESB and the registry system administrator to maintain efficient tool operation and use by industry.  This update will enhance and simplify the user experience by automatically directing existing users to the NAESB EIR login page, bypassing the previous landing page display, and ensuring the proper display of information on a user’s customized dashboard.  Additionally, the update will eliminate duplicate filter options within the tool’s query functionality.

During the update, users will experience a brief interruption in registry access beginning at 7:00 PM Central Time.  However, users will still be able to access and download the publications from the registry web service.  We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause.  The system administrator will have support staff available throughout the process.  In the event of an operational emergency prior to the start of the update at 7:00 PM Central Time on September 25, 2024 please contact the OATI Help Desk at 763-201-2020.

Best Regards,

Caroline Trum
cc: Jonathan Booe, Executive Vice President & Chief Operating Officer
NAESB EIR Update Announcement

